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To whom it may concern, 

I'm writing to express my disappointment and my  dissatisfaction in there being a bill to
 change the terms and conditions of abortions. 

Abortions have a lot of medical implications should they go wrong and emotional
 consequences from women who feel guilty for having them. Nobody ever realises this,
 people are never advised on th is information. Of course there are women like Chelsea
 Handler who are proof of their choice to abort. Maybe these are the women who should
 get their tubes tied for free.

In conclusion I really do beseech you to reconsider this bill before it gets passed. Not just
 for people who are pro life but also for the future women and girls of Australia who would
 suffer if this bill was passed.

Let's teach abstainance, not abortion.

Yours sincerely,

Erin Lewthwaite
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